
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Vicki Fenton, CEO and President  
 The Eve Fenton Love-All Foundation, Inc. 
 Grand Central Station 
 P.O. Box 1258 
 New York, NY 10163 
 

February 20, 2015 
 
 
 Dear Ms. Fenton, 
 
 On behalf of the 5 O’clock Diabetes Club, we would like to express our deep 
 appreciation for your many gifts and treats for our children and teens with 
 diabetes.  This is a wonderful celebration for the re-opening of the 5 O’clock  
 club on February 18, 2015 with Dr. Sheryl Zang and Lisa Smith, Director of Child  
 Life Services revitalizing it with much skill, love and compassion for the children  
 and teens with diabetes.  It is also a celebration of “Love For Humanity Day” and 
 the reason why the many generous gifts and treats you donated is very  
 meaningful and brought joy and laughter to one and all. 
 
 Thank you very much! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 cc: Sheryl Zang, EdD, FNP, CNS-BC 

Lisa S. Smith, CCLS 
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